
THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

November 21,2013

Dr. Babak Kateb
West Hollywood, California

Dear Dr. Kateb:

This is just a quick note to thank you for your kind gift. Each
day, I am moved and inspired by the generosity of the American people,
and I appreciate your thoughtful gesture.

Thank you again for your wonderful gift. I wish you all the best.

Sincerely,


